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SCHOOL WIDE INFORMATIONSCHOOL WIDE INFORMATION

Our Parent/School Support Committee meeting
will be on September 23rd from 6:00-7:00.

All are welcome to attend. 

PSSC

Quebec information meeting on Tuesday, September
24th at 5pm. Virtual or in-person. Email Mrs.

Muise with your meeting preference.

GRADE 8 QUEBEC TRIP



This past week, families received a message from our school
regarding class reconfigurations. The students impacted by this were

informed and were provided with new schedules today. 
All changes take effect on Monday, September 23. 

Our homerooms are as follows:  

CLASS RECONFIGUATION

English Homerooms
6 Duff
6 Stout
6/7 Jenkins
7 Roy
7/8 J. Smith
8 Seales
8 Galka/F. Stuart

French Immersion Homerooms
6 Cullinan
6 Sisk
6/7 Grant
7 Kingne
7 Lise
8 T. Stuart
8 Lamprea



Each student is assigned a locker and needs a
combination or key lock to keep their personal

belongings safe. The school is not responsible for lost
or stolen items. 

Students are responsible for their own school
supplies. For each class students should always bring
a binder of lined paper and and a pencil. Teachers

will request extra supplies such as duotangs or pencil
crayons as needed. 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES



There is information regarding Immunizations for parents of Grade
7 students. Please fill out the online consent form by September

25th.

Horizon Health will be in the school on Wednesday, October 2nd to
administer immunizations to our Grade 7 students. 

GRADE 7 IMMUNIZATIONS

English Online Form
www.snb.ca/vaccine

French Online Form
www.snb.ca/vaccin



Please contact Mrs. Muise if you
are interested in being a vendor

at our Craft Fair!

Tables are $15 OR 2 for $25

The Craft Fair will be on
December 7th from 8am - 1pm

VENDORS
WANTED!



Hot Lunch is on Friday and is available to pre-order on
Cashless Schools for $2.50 a slice. Please order by midnight

on Sunday for Friday, September 20th.

Canteens are located in the lunchroom and on the top floor by
the balcony every Friday! Items are $1 or $2.

HOT LUNCH &
CANTEEN



ATHLETICSATHLETICS

Congratulations to our Boy’s Soccer Team who won their game
against Samuel de Champlain last week. 

Congratulations to our Cross Country team for their performance
at the last week’s race. Eight of our athletes finished in the
top 6 bringing home ribbons and medals. 

CONGRATULATIONS!



Monday Sept 23 - Girl’s Home Game vs. Forest Hills 
Tuesday Sept 24 - Boy’s Away Game vs. Forest Hills
Wednesday Sept 25 - Girl’s Practice 3:00 - 4:30
Thursday Sept 26 - Boy’s Practice 3:00 - 4:15

The fee to play soccer is $20 and must be 
paid on Cashless schools.

SOCCER



CROSS COUNTRY
Monday Sept 23rd - Practice after school 3:15 - 4:15
Tuesday Sept 24th - Practice after school 3:15 - 4:15
Wednesday Sept 25th - Meet at Forest Hills School

be there for 3:30 race will start at 4pm

The fee for Cross Country is $10 and must be 
paid on Cashless schools.



EXTRA CURRICULAREXTRA CURRICULAR

Grade 7 & 8 SRC will meet Tuesday at the
beginning of Lunch in the SRC room. Forms must
be returned to Ms. Dennis to attend the meeting.

Grade 6 students looking to be Class
Representatives for SRC, please meet in Ms.
Dennis’Room 30 on Monday at Lunch. Bring your
lunch!

SRC



Tuesday and Thursdays at Lunch in Room 38.
Did you miss a class? Are you worried about an
assignment? Come to Mrs. Muise’s Study Hall!

STUDY HALL

Our librarian, Mrs. Kirkbride, is hosting Books and
Board Games on Thursdays at Lunch in the Learning

Commons. Come and read or play!

BOOKS & BOARD GAMES



STAFF SPOTLIGHTSTAFF SPOTLIGHT



Bus Safety Drills will take place on Tuesday, October 1st
beginning at 9:30am.
Grade 7 Immunizations will happen on Wednesday,
October 2nd.  
Picture Day will be on Tuesday, October 24th. 

ON THE HORIZONON THE HORIZON



Friday, September 27th will be Orange Shirt Day in
recognition of the individual, family, and community

intergenerational impacts of Residential Schools.

There is No School on Monday, September 30th as it is
National Truth and Reconciliation Day. 

ORANGE SHIRT DAY AND
NATIONAL TRUTH AND
RECONCILIATION DAY



Thursday’s at lunch starting October 10th with
Mme. Lise in her classroom. 

CAFE FRANCAIS

Mme.Lise will be offering math help after
school for Grades 6 and 7.
Starting October 10th every Thursday from 3-
4pm.

GRADE 6&7 MATH HELP



The Royal Canadian Legion is sponsoring
its Annual Poster and Literary Contest! 
This contest to open to all students!
For detailed information, please visit

www.remembrancecontests.ca/ 
Entries are due on November 11th

LEGION REMEMBRANCE DAY
CONTEST

http://www.remembrancecontests.ca/

